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Friday 16 March 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Sports Relief Day is on Friday 23 March.  One of their challenges this year is 

for the country to walk “One Billion Steps a Day”, for a week.  We have decided 

to organise our own event based on this. On Friday 23 March each child will be 

given their own pedometer to keep track of their steps during that day.  At the 

end of the day the number of steps will be recorded and a sporting reward will 

be given to the following categories, in an assembly during the following week: 

 

a. The child with the most steps in the entire school. 

b. The class with the most steps. 

c. 200 House Points for the House with the most steps, 100 for the second, 

50 for the third and 25 for the forth. 

d. The child with the most steps in each class. 

e. The member of staff with the most steps. 

As the day is about raising money for Sports Relief, children are able to wear 

sports clothing on Friday 23rd March for a voluntary donation of £1. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr Russell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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